
NOTICE 
COlnlnonwealth of Puerto Rico 
Puerto Rico Fire Depa11ment 

Regulation for Billing and Collecting Fees for Services and use of Facilities of the Puerto Rico 
Fire Department, 2014. 

For the knowledge of the general public and in confonnity with the Law 43, 21 June, 1988, as 
anlended, better known as "Puerto Rico Fire Department L(IlI'~\ and in cOlnpliance with Law 
170, 12 of August, 1988, as amended, better known as the "Law for Uniform Administrative 
Procedures for the Commonwealth of P.R.", infonns that the Puerto Rico Fire Department 
proposes to adopt a new Regulation for Billing and Collecting Fees for services and use of 
facilities of the Puerto Rico Fire Departnlent, for the purpose of updating the existing collecting 
procedures and the costs for services provided by the Puerto Rico Fire Department. 

GENERAL PUBLIC INVITATION 

We extend an invitation to the general public to participate in the Public Hearings for the purpose 
to receive the position of the people interested in the Code. The public hearing will be held on 
the 19 of Dece)nber~ 2014, at 9:00am at the Legal Division of the Puerto Rico Fire Depalilnent 
in Lofza Street, Doncella COrnel\ Raul Gandara Building 2432, Punta Las Marfas San Juan 
Puerto Rico. 

The persons interested will have the chance to subnlit their commentaries within the next 30 days 
of the notice of this publication to: 

Puerto Rico Fire Department 
PO BOX 13325 

San Juan, P.R. 00908-3325 
lcorderor@~bomberos. gobierno. pr 

The present notice is also available in the website W\V\v.bOlllberos.pr.gov, where can find the 
complete text of the Code that we have the purpose to adopt. In addition, the Code will be 
available during labor days and hours in Legal Division of the Puerto Rico Fire Departnlent in 
Loiza Street, Doncella Corner, Rat'll Gandara Building 2432, Punta Las Marias San Juan P.R. 
Phone number 787-723-3326. 

G/" 
Angel A. Crespo Ortiz 
Chief 
Puerto Rico Fire Department 


